
Bonjour tout le monde!

Je m’appelle Madame Taylor, and I’m the French teacher here at The Orme 
Academy — and I’ll also be your form tutor when you join us in September!

I know that starting secondary school can be both exciting and a bit nerve-
wracking. That’s completely normal! We’ll take it step by step together and make 
sure you settle in happily and confidently. There’s so much to look forward to —
new friends, new subjects, and lots of new adventures!

As your form tutor, I’ll be here to help guide you, support you, and cheer you on 
throughout your journey. I want you to feel safe, confident, and proud of who you 
are and what you can achieve. In return, I ask that you always try your best, be 
kind to others, and approach each day with curiosity, positivity, and a willingness 
to learn — even when things feel challenging.

Enjoy the last few weeks of Year 6 and make the most of your summer holidays. 
Rest, have fun, and get ready for an exciting new chapter. I can’t wait to welcome 
you to our form group and get to know each of you in September.

À bientôt — see you soon!

Take care,

Madame Taylor
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